
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT “ADDENDUM” 
 
DATE:   March 12, 2021 – 1830 hrs. 
 
FROM:  Matthew Shuman – 2021 FRRS Election Committee Chair 
 
ITEM:   Committee Reports 6 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum to March 2021 Election Committee Board Report for March 13, 2021 
 
Dear FRRS Board of Directors 
 
Just wanted to follow-up with you on the current election statues. As of this mailing the FRRS Election Committee has 
yet to receive any responses in any form for the White Ballot postcard mailing on March 5, 202 that is due on March 15, 
2021.  As you are aware if no responses are received by or on the due date, then the three incumbents will remain 
seated and sworn back into Office in July 2021 by the Board.  

The Election Committee is also looking at future elections and notifications of a White Ballot.  The Train Sheet is one 
such Official Publication for such notices to the membership. Further discussions and research is needed though. We are 
just looking for ways to trim the Election expenses where possible in the future. Attached is EXHIBIT-A that shows the 
cost of the recent postcard printing and mailing to the membership that I believe can be avoided in the future for White 
Ballot elections. 

"Your 2021 Election Committee thanks you and is Proud to Serve the FRRS & WPRM."  

Sincerely,  

Matthew S. Shuman - FL 1948   

FRRS 2021 Nomination & Election Committee - Chair    

election@wplives.org 

FRRS 2021 Nomination & Election Committee 

1040 Redbud Drive 

Redding, CA 96001-0162 

 

FRRS 2021 Election Committee Members: 

 Matthew Shuman - FL 1948 - Chair 

Ann Morningstar – L 1967 - Co-Chair 

Debbie Shuman - FL 1948 - Clerk/Catering Facilitator to the Election Committee 

  



EXHIBIT-A 
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